STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION
22 STATE HOUSE STATION
. AUGUSTA, MAINE
‘ ' 04333-0022
PAUL R. LEPAGE WILLIAM H. BEARDSLEY
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

March 31, 2011

Donald Willard

Town of Raymond
401 webbs Mills Road
Raymond, ME 4071

Dear Donald Willard;

We are pieased to announce that you have been approved for a 2010 Planning and Education
grant of $2496 under the Project Canopy Assistance Program. Congratulations! This award is
100% of the requested amount. Project Canopy grants are made available through the
U.8.D.A. Forest Service Urban and Community Forestry Program CFDA 10:675,

The grant award is contingent on the Town of Raymond’s ability to meet the following
conditions:

« Ensure that Project Canopy, the USFS, and community forestry are promoted through
signage, literature, and the local media.

s The forest management plan should also address water quality protection and
enhancement.

Enclosed is an award packet containing two copies of the project agreement and general
assurances. Please retum one copy of the signed agreement and general assurances to the
Maine Forest Service. No work may begin on the project until both the agreement and the
general assurances have been signed by both parties. Please retain copies of all
documents for your records. Any questions regarding grant terms and conditions may be
addressed by contacting Jan Ames Santerre at 207-287-4987.

We lock forward to working closely with you. Please let us know if we can be of further
assistance.

Sincerely, R
@ o«ag Deptcr

Doug Denico
Director, Maine Forest Service

MAINE FOREST SERVICE PHONE: (207) 287-2791 OR 1-800-367-0223

DOUG DENICO, DIRECTOR FAX: (207) 287-8422
www.maineforesiservice.qov

We help you make informed decisions about Maine's forests




